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Carol DeSoto

From: Reuben B. Collins, II
Sent: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 7:46 AM
To: Carol DeSoto; Christina Elkins
Cc: Julie M. Bryson
Subject: Fw: Hearing on bill 2022-14

 

From: Paige Burns <paige@burnshome.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 10, 2023 5:06 PM 
To: Gilbert "B.J." Bowling <BowlingG@charlescountymd.gov>; Reuben B. Collins, II <CollinsR@charlescountymd.gov>; 
Amanda Stewart <StewartA@charlescountymd.gov>; Thomasina Coates <CoatesT@charlescountymd.gov>; 
pattersonr@charlescountymd.gov <pattersonr@charlescountymd.gov> 
Subject: Hearing on bill 2022-14  
  
[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when opening attachments 
and hover over any links before clicking. 
 
Since significant changes have been made to the bill it should be published 7 days in advance of the hearing. Please 
reschedule the 1/11 hearing so we have time to read and respond. Thank you, Paige Burns 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


